
July 2025 

Dear Pastor, 


Darleen and I have been in Togo, Africa, since mid-June. The Lord willing, we will return 
home in mid-August. I am teaching a Bible class four days a week. The first class is from 
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., and the second class is from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. The classes 
cover several topics that you might consider essential for those who have had little Bible 
training. I must confess that I have enjoyed teaching. There are a number of differences 
in beliefs, but we have interesting conversations in every class. Darleen has been very 
busy in the kitchen showing the cook how to do some American dishes. 


I am also getting opportunities to preach in some of the local churches. Pray that the 
Lord will use His word to teach and to save. Since I do not speak French, it is not easy to 
comprehend how much they are receiving. 


So far, we have been blessed with good health. Please pray that it continues to be that 
way. Compared to past experiences, it seems that jet lag was easy to deal with on this 
trip. Perhaps it is because we are just getting younger every day!


Thank you for praying for us, and thank you for giving to make our ministry possible. In 
June, we completed forty years of full-time missions work. It has been a great joy in our 
lives, and we know that we have not done it alone. 


May our Lord bless you continually.


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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